
 

 

 

Please be advised that anyone wishing to appeal an Added/Omitted Tax Assessment must 

contact the Morris County Board of Taxation directly at 973-285-6707 to file an Appeal 

Application before December 1, of the tax year. 

Additional information can be found on the link below. 

 

https://www.morriscountynj.gov/Departments/Board-of-Taxation 
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